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The meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM at Freedom Hall. 

Roll Call. Fran Parks, Chair. 

Amy Katz 

Laurie Opie 

 

The committee reviewed and discussed the district bylaws. We 
suggest the next by-law committee consider adjusting the time of 
the annual meeting to an earlier time on Wednesdays making it a 
more reasonable time for people to attend.  Second, increase the 
meetings for the Policy Advisory and By-Law committee to two 
meetings per year.  One in the fall of the year and one in late winter. 
A fixed time for the two subcommittees to meet will hopefully 
prevent last minute or missed meetings. 

 

Respectively submitted, 

Frances S. Parks 

 



 


